



17 January 2018
Dear Parent / Carer
As you may know, Children in Year 6 are required by the government to statutory assessments in English and Maths known as ‘SATS’. This year, ‘SATS’ week commences on Monday 14 May 2018. 
We are holding a parents meeting in school on Wednesday 31 January at 5.00pm which we would encourage you to attend. 
At the meeting we will show you what the new test format looks like, as well as discuss recent changes to the content and administration of the texts which will affect your child. 
This is also an opportunity to have any of your questions answered regarding the tests and the build up towards them.
Please could you return the slip below to indicate whether you will or will not be attending?  This meeting is for Parents/Carers only. Thank you.
Yours sincerely 
Miss Robson/Mr Harrison
[bookmark: _GoBack]Y6 Teacher/Headteacher


Child’s name: _______________________________ Class: ___________________
I will be attending the meeting		Relationship to child: __________________
I will be not attend the meeting
Signed: ______________________________ Contact no: __________________
